
LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR SCOTT BOTRUFF
ANd AMADEUS CONSTRUCTION

We are writing this as a letter of high recommendation for Scott Botruff, dlbla
Amadeus Construction. Scott and his crew have done three projects for us beginning in
2006. The first project was a bathroom remodel and other miscellaneous work at our
home in Grand Rapids. As a result of Scott's intelligence, creativity and attention to detail
on that project, in 2010 we hired him to do a major remodeling of our cottage on Lake
Michigan Our confidence in Scott at that tirle was so high, and his prices reasonable, that
we did not seek any competitive bids. The project covered a number of months, and we
completely successful in every detail. Any alterations or corrections needed were done
promptly and without question. The result of this major remodeling was a cottage that went
from something basic to an interior admired by all of our family and friends, and at a
reasonably budgeted cost. Our final project with Scott and his crew was completed in May
of 2011 at our home in Grand Rapids and consisted of a complete remodeling of our
kitchen. The results were very satisfying, but not surprising, given Scott and his crew's
level of competence and attention to detail.

ln addition to the attributes we have noted above, Scott is an excellent
communicator, who always takes the time to discuss , analyze and explain aspects of the
projects he is managing. We have worked successfully with a number of contractors over
the last 40 years. Scott Botruff is by far the most competent, creative and dedicated
contractor and craftsman with which we have had the pleasure to work. We would highly
recommend his skilled services to anyone with a project, large or small. lf the reader has
any questions regarding Scott and Amadeus Construction, you may feelfree to contact us
at our home in Grand Rapids, (616) 949-6804, or at our cottage, (231) 894-6736.
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